
 
 
TPSD Announces Plans To Resume Meal Delivery Services 
TUPELO, Miss. — After improving security and safety efforts for all parties involved, the Tupelo Public 
School District, in partnership with the Hunger Coalition, will resume both its food delivery and grab-
and-go programs on Tuesday, April 28. 
 
A few modifications have been implemented, with Lawndale Elementary being the only school to offer a 
grab-and-go breakfast and lunch from 10:30 a.m.-12:30 p.m. 
 
Bus drop-off and times have also been amended: 
Bus 1: 10:50 a.m., Hilldale Apartments; 11:40 a.m., Parkway Terrace 
Bus 2: 11 a.m., Oakcreek Apartments; 11:30 a.m., Tupelo Housing Authority on North Green St. 
Bus 3: 11:45 a.m., Haven Acres, Boys & Girls Club parking lot  
Bus 4: Noon, Glen at Kirk, south side of Ida Street; 12:15 p.m., Glen at Kirk, north side of Ida Street 
Van service: 11:35 a.m., Kirkwood Apartments.; Noon, Chateau Royale Apartments 
 
These services will be offered through May 22. For food choices, go to www.tupeloschools.com and click 
on the COVID-19 UDATES tab at the top. 
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